
 

Parish of Whitton 
Aldbourne, Baydon, Chilton Foliat, Froxfield, Ramsbury with Axford 

 

Sunday August 31st    – Welcome to our worship 
8.00am      BCP Holy Communion at Aldbourne (trad. language) 
9.30am      Holy Communion at Baydon 
9.30am      Songs of Praise at Ramsbury 
11.00am    Iona (Celtic) Holy Communion at Aldbourne 
11.00am    BCP Matins at Chilton Foliat (trad. language) 

 
 

Mon. 1st 10.30am Cake & Company Aldbourne Methodist Hall 
Tues. 2nd  7.00pm Village prayers Baydon 
Weds. 3rd 7.30pm PCC meeting Church Rooms 
Thurs. 4th    10.00am Holy Communion Ramsbury 
Sat. 6th 6.00pm Carnival Procession Aldbourne 
 
 

Sunday August 31st  – 12th Sunday after Trinity 
Bible readings: Ps. 139:1-5, 12-18; Jer. 18:1-11; Philemon; Luke 14:25-33 
10.00am     Team Holy Communion at Bayon 
6.00pm       Aldbourne Churches Together – Carnival Service 
 

 
 

All the King’s Men: Saturday 20th September at 7.00pm at Holy Cross, 
Ramsbury. Concert features ‘All the King’s Men (Choral Scholars of King’s 
College, Cambridge) and our very own Kevin Bates, organist. Tickets available 
from www.holycrossevents.org.uk or Ramsbury Post Office. 

 

PASTORAL CARE available for you, week beginning August 31st  
Revd. Beth:               01672 520235 (every day except Friday & Saturday) 
                                    whittonteamrector@gmail.com  
Revd. Deb:  01672 541563 (Sunday to Wednesday) 

TeamVicar@Pccwhitton.onmicrosoft.com 
Revd. Sue:                 01672 541571 (every day except Friday) 

revsuerodd@btinternet.com 
 
 

Lay Pastoral Assistants Marianne Adey, Kate Buckingham, Sally Charlton, 
Estrid Eyles and Joanna Hobart: You can contact them through their shared 
email address: PastoralTeam@Pccwhitton.onmicrosoft.com 
 

SAFEGUARDING  
Parish Safeguarding Officer: Michelle Beckingham-Carrington

 safeguarding@Pccwhitton.onmicrosoft.com 
See posters in all churches for further information or visit the 
Safeguarding page on our website: www.whittonteam.org.uk  
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THIS WEEK (September 1st-7th) we are joining the Global Week of 24-7 
Prayer by praying with thousands of people around the world. If you would 
like to join us in this venture, there are still enough of our 168 hours of prayer 
available for you to sign up for an hour (or two!). The physical prayer room will 
be open from 8am until 7pm in Margaret and David Hill’s garden in Baydon. 
Slots outside of these hours (including at night!) will be prayed in your own 
home/space using prayer-packs borrowed from any of our churches. Sign up 
link: https://signup.24-7prayer.com/signup/7221fc. Booking support 
available from Neil Larkey neil.larkey@btinternet.com. 
 

Nurturing young families: Look out for flyers and posters outlining 
opportunities for young families to worship and learn amongst us from the 
beginning of September. Please deliver flyers to friends and neighbours and 
invite them to journey with us on the adventure of faith. 
 

Please pray for those seeking God’s strength or healing: Liz Orchard, 
Steve Alder, Arthur Roderick, Linda Diskett, Didi Diaris, Edna 
Dempsey, Margaret Mitson. 
 

We hold before God those who have died recently, and those whose 
anniversary of death falls this week, praying for their loved ones. 
 
Please pray for our school communities at the beginning of the new academic 
year, especially for students and staff starting at new places of education. In 
our parish we pray for pupils, staff and governors at Aldbourne, Baydon, 
Chilton Foliat and Ramsbury Schools, and associated pre-schools. 
 
 

TEAM OFFICE opening - week beginning August 31st  (01672 520963): 
Wednesday, Thursday 10.00am – 1.00pm 
Sophie (Fabric & Finance) ParishFFO@pccwhitton.onmicrosoft.com 
Johnny (Admin & Publicity) ParishAdmin@pccwhitton.onmicrosoft.com 
 

Please send items for the pew sheet & mailings to BETH by 5pm on 
Wednesday – whittonteamrector@gmail.com  
If you would like to receive our weekly electronic mailing (delivered via 
MailChimp) to ensure you don’t miss out on important announcements, 
please let Johnny have your email. ParishAdmin@pccwhitton.onmicrosoft.com 
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